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Town of Auburn 
Citizen Fiber Broadband Advisory Committee 

June 14, 2021 
Minutes 
7:00 PM 

 
Members Present:  Keith Leclair, Beth Thomerson, and Jess Edwards 
 
Others Present:  Town Administrator William Herman and Nancy Hoijer, Recording 
Secretary 
 
Call to Order 
 
Mr. Leclair called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and noted there was not a quorum 
present, so no business could be conducted. 
 
Report on Contacts with Other Municipalities 
 
Mrs. Thomerson reported she spoke with a representative from Chesterfield and there 
was no collaboration with Comcast.   
 
Discussion of Broadband Review Process 
 
Mr. Herman noted the Request for Information went out on May 5th and July 5th will be 
60 days allowed by statute for providers to respond.  Information has been received 
from Consolidated Communication, but there has been no response yet from Comcast 
or Granite State Communications.  The members who were present agreed to wait until 
there was a quorum at the next meeting to review the information received from 
Consolidated. 
 
Review May 17th Meeting Minutes - Tabled. 
 

Next Meeting/Events 
 
 Monday, June 28, 2021 – 7:00 PM – Town Hall 
  
Adjourn 
 
The meeting ended at 7:17 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy Hoijer, Recording Secretary 


